LEVEL UP COMPETITION TEAM AUDITIONS 2023-2024

Thank you for your interest in auditioning for the 23-24 Level Up Competition Team! Below you
will find all the information you need for the day of auditions. Check it out and let us know if you
have any questions!

AUDITION DATE: Sunday, June 4th, 2023

AUDITION TIME:
**IF YOUR DANCER HAS A SUMMER BIRTHDAY, PLEASE HAVE THEM AUDITION IN
THEIR AGE AS OF SEPTEMBER 1ST, 2023**
e Ages 7-9:
o Arrival begins at 9:45 am
o Auditions begin promptly at 10:00 am and go until 12:00 pm
e Ages 10-12:
o Arrival begins at 12:45 pm
o Auditions begin promptly at 1:00 pm and go until 3:00 pm
e Ages 13+:
o Arrival begins at 3:00 pm
o Auditions begin promptly at 3:15 pm and go until 5:00 pm

WHAT TO EXPECT:
Each audition group will receive 2 videos a couple weeks prior to auditions to learn on their own.
The videos will include a short Contemporary combination and a short Hip Hop combination.
Even if your dancer is not interested in either of these styles, they must still audition in them.
The only optional style is Acro, which will be the last portion of the auditions. Below, you can see
the layout of auditions:

1. Ballet Barre

2. Jazz Progressions (across the floor)

3. Contemporary Combination

4. Hip Hop Combination

5. Acro (optional)

WHAT TO WEAR:

Please have your dancer come in all black and any dance shoes they have. Our
recommendation is to wear a black leotard, any color tights, and shorts or leggings to put on top
if they want to wear after the Ballet portion. Dancers will not be allowed time to change in the
audition except to change their shoes.

Dancers must have their hair in a bun or ponytail, out of their face. If your dancer’s hair is too
short for either of those options, please make sure it is pinned away from their face.

HOW TO PREPARE:

If this is your dancer’s first time auditioning for us, don’t stress! There will be time within the
audition to review all combinations. We encourage dancer’s to get together in their spare time to
review the combinations together. Please make sure to send them with a water bottle and most
importantly, have fun! We can’t wait to see you!



